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From: Bev Riley [bevriley@consoHdated.net]
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2009 7:11 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Keystone Exams

I am writing to state my opposition to the proposed institution of the Keystone Exams in PA high schools. The only
members of the public who would benefit from this move, would be the companies and their employees who would be
contracted to create and administer the exams.

Our students are tested frequently enough to assess their performance and and to assess the performance of their
schools. And our teachers would lose more time for testing that could be used for instruction.

Bev Riley
Retired secondary mathematics teacher
Pine Township
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